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Addendum #1 

for RFT ENV 25-002 

Construction of Scotch Line Transfer Station 

This addendum shall be incorporated into and form part of RFT ENV 25-002 for the 
Construction of the Scotch Line Transfer Station. 

Receipt of the Addendum shall be acknowledged as part of your submission as per 
Section 2.14 – Addenda of the RFT document and must be included in the submission 
package before the closing date of Friday August 15, 2025 at 12:00 noon. 

The Township of Minden Hills reserves the right to reject any or all Tenders or accept 
any Proposal, should it deem such actions to be in the best interest of the Township. 

This addendum consists of two pages. 

1. This addendum serves to extend the submission deadline to Friday August 15, 2025 at 
noon.  

2. The public opening has been changed to Friday August 15, 2025 at 1:00pm. 

3. A second addendum will be issued to address some questions and comments from 
respondents. 

 
If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact the Township directly as 
outlined in Section 2.13 – Inquiries of the RFT document. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Mike Timmins 
Director of Public Works 

 
 
 
 

Acknowledgement of Receipt 
 

Bidders are required to acknowledge receipt of all addenda by signing the 
Acknowledgement of Receipt below. Failure to submit all addenda will constitute an 
automatic rejection. 



July 14, 2025 

Addendum #1 to RFT No. ENV 25-002 Page 2 of 2 

 

 

 
I/we hereby acknowledge receipt of this addendum and make allowances in my bid. 

 
 

Signature of Bidder Date 
 
 

Name of Company 
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